
  
 
Monday, November 21, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 

• The Everett High Gay Straight Alliance and Everett High Community extends its deepest 

sorrow for the victims of the horrible shooting that took place at an LGBTQ+ club this 

past weekend in Colorado Springs, Colorado.  Our hearts are broken over such a 

senseless tragedy.  Please take the time to be kind to others this week and always. 

• Congratulations to the ensemble and tech crew of EHS Drama's play, A Wrinkle In Time! 

Sold out shows Friday and Saturday night!!! Great news, we were able to add ONE 

MORE final performance on Saturday, December 3rd @ 7:30pm! Tickets will go on sale 

tomorrow! 

• Improv Club starts on Thursday December 1st! Little Theatre! 

• Do you know what country bagels come from? Drumroll please...if you guessed Poland, 

you're correct! Come play a game of Knowledge Bowl with us TODAY after school at 2:15  

in Mr. Melum's room in A331! 

• GSA will be having a meeting Tuesday after school.  There will be no activity bus on 

Tuesday, so people attending will need to arrange transportation. 

• Drama Club meeting in the Little Theatre on Monday, November 28th! 

• Hey Seagulls! Burrrrrh its COLD in here! Luckily, we have just the thing to warm us all 

up this winter season. The Latinos Unidos Frío Freeze dance is on December 9th. The 

theme this year is a Royal Winter. Latinos Unidos is beyond excited to host all Seagulls 

on December 9th from 7-9PM in the EHS Cafeteria, with special holiday themed drinks 

from the EHS Café to keep us all dancing! Come ready to salsa, pop, lock and rock the 

night away. Tickets are on sale now in the Treasurer’s office and are $5 with ASB, $7 

without. Be one of the first 100 buyers and get a collector's edition ticket! Burrrrrrh! 

Hurry and get your tickets! 

• There will be no activity bus, academic support or super snack tomorrow.   

• Attention EHS! The Junior Class of 2024 Senate will be giving students free hot 

chocolate in front of the A Building TOMORROW starting 7 AM in the morning as 

students are getting off the bus. This is to send off our students with something warm 

and comfortable as we enter Thanksgiving break. Come while supplies last 

• Latinos Unidos is gearing up for Winter Break, and with it comes their annual Regalo 
Rush Toy Drive! Around the school there are posters printed in color with QR codes that 
YOU can scan. These QR codes lead to a Google Form that you can fill out (with your 
family) if you would like a little help with gifts this winter season. There is a second QR 
code that leads to a different form for those of us who would like to help and donate gifts 
to a family in need. Whether you need help or want to help a family in need, please feel 
free to stop by Profe Vidal's room C110 or Maestra Alcántar's room C112 for more 
guidance or questions if you have them! 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


